February 24, 2014

Dear Parents,

This week we will be in our second week of our unit “I Build! I Create!” We will focus on the letter Cc, continue to talk about tools, make a cake, explore machines that move, use measurement, and use tools that help people with special needs.

Yesterday an information letter and a parent agreement came home concerning our “Raising A Reader” program.  If you would like to participate, please return the signed form by Wednesday, February 26, 2014. The first red bag of books will come home on Thursday.  Read the books with your child throughout the weekend.  Return the red bag of books on Tuesday of each week.

Please return library books by Wednesday.  Your child enjoys getting a new book at the library each week.  Please be sure to read the book to your child several times before returning it to school.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

